
Grow strong, 
healthy 

replacement plants 
that yield seasons 

earlier

H Ortigator®
Precision irrigation 

nutrition & 
protection

The ultimate protection 
 for young plants. We 
safeguard them from 

pests, sprays, and 
accidental machinery 

damage while enhancing 
visibility of replacement 

plants for machinery 
operators and staff

The solution to weed 
competition

The unit suppresses weed 
growth, allowing your plants 
to establish without fighting 
for resources & removing the 

need for specialised 
herbicide sprays for the 

young plants

Provides essential 
shade & protection

 to your plants' 
rootzone, promoting 

optimal growth, 
minimising evaporation 

& temperature 
variations.

Rapid establishment & 
accelerated growth. 

Unlock the full potential 
of your replacement trees 

and vines with 
H2Ortigator, providing 
optimum soil moisture 

and nutrients for vigorous 
growth and reduced 

mortality rates.

Seamlessly integrates 
 with your irrigation 

system,
H2Ortigator connects 

into and is controlled by 
your existing micro 

sprinkler or drip irrigation 
system

Unbeatable precision & 
efficiency

With H2Ortigator, you can 
deliver water precisely 

where it's needed, 
reducing waste and 

maximising plant health.

Works long after your 
irrigation has finished

Your young plants receive 
extended irrigation even after 

your irrigation system has 
finished, ensuring that they 
have access to the moisture 

they need to thrive

Focus on critical tasks
 Minimal maintenance 

required.
 Removes the need for 
specialised herbicide 

sprays, manual irrigation 
& weeding, freeing up 

staff time and increasing 
efficiency.

Your replacement plant babysitter
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